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Hello from the Phi Kappa Crows! This semester

began with a bang at our annual Basement Party,
sponsored by Dungeon, Grotto, The Vault, and Chez
Nous. Old little sisters danced the night away in order to
wish us a successtul semester.

Two days later, we were off to Turkey Run. After a
sunny day of canoeing and an evening of ultimate fris-
bee, we were ready to relax next to a warm campfire
under the stars.



